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I strongly oppose SB 210. Oregon has been a leader in making voting easy for 

registered voters. Fraud and abuse are nearly nonexistent!  

 

I remember when we voted at Peninsula Park. My mother volunteered to check in 

voters and ballots after voting. Some people even had precincts in their homes. Then 

Oregon began moving away from an antiquated system, making voting easier and 

convenient. No taking time off work. No waiting in line. No trying to figure out where 

your precinct is. No trying to get a ride, because you don't own a car. No looking for 

someone to watch the kids while you vote. The list goes on... 

 

Now, a Republican wants to make it hard to vote in order to help a narcissistic 

president, who thinks it's ok to run rough shod over the checks and balances in 

government. Trump now says he wants to run again and is working on plans to 

subvert a system that is fair to all. I am so angry, I am shaking inside. This behavior 

must be stopped, here and now, before our state is in ruins! 


